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Westbound I-94 Exit 346 On-Ramp Crash 
 
What:  One vehicle property damage crash 

Where:  Westbound I-94 Exit 346 on-ramp (Sheyenne Street ramp – West Fargo) 

When:  Wednesday, May 8th, 2024 @ approximately 6:16 pm 

Road Conditions:   Dry 

Weather Conditions:   Clear skies 

Type of Crash:  Vehicle left the roadway and the trailer attached tipped onto its side 

Agencies Involved:  NDHP, West Fargo PD 
 
Vehicle No. 1: 2007 Sterling dump truck towing a flatbed trailer with an excavator 
Driver No. 1: Kole Lee, 31 YOA, Dalton, MN – not injured 
Restraints:             Restrained 
Charges:  None 

 
 

 
NARRATIVE:  
On May 8th, 2024, at approximately 6:16 pm, a one vehicle property damage crash occurred in 
the West Fargo area.  The crash occurred on the on-ramp from Sheyenne Street to westbound 
I-94 (Exit 346). 
 
Kole Lee was operating a Sterling dump truck towing a trailer with an excavator on the trailer.  
While accelerating on the on-ramp, the dump truck left the roadway to the left into the gore 
area.  Lee steered the vehicle combination back onto the on-ramp which caused the trailer to 
tip onto its driver’s side. 
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The excavator remained attached to the trailer.  The trailer separated from the dump truck.  
The dump truck came to a stop on the outside shoulder of the roadway and the trailer 
remained in the gore area.   
 
The westbound I-94 Exit 346 on-ramp was closed for approximately 90 minutes during the 
crash investigation and clean-up. 
 
The crash remains under investigation by the NDHP.  
 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For More Information Contact:  
Captain Bryan Niewind    (701) 320-1309                                                                                                                                                  
bniewind@nd.gov  

     
 


